
 

From: Mark Chalou [mailto:chaloudesigns@att.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 9:58 AM 
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Pizza House Changes 
Importance: High 
 
Kirsten, 
 
I'm really sorry to bother you again, but the customer was wondering if we could possibly add the three 
attach files to the docket,  the first one is a picture of Luigi's pizza, I sent you this yesterday this is a 
much better shot for what it looks like at night.  The second file is showing the pizza house looking north 
from the Blu Apartments, indicating no visibility for any pizza house signage.  The last file is the looking 
south at the Blu building, showing the 10 foot wall. 
 
I know this is entirely last-minute again and I will not ask you to change anything else, please see what 
you can do for me I would really appreciate it. 
 
Thank you very very much  
 
 
Mark Chalou 
Chalou DeSigns 
Email chaloudesigns@att.net 
Cell or Text 734 320 1215 
Website chalousigns.com 
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